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                                                  INFORMATION RELEASE                                           07/15/14 

SHERIFF’S OFFICE LOOKING FOR HELP IN IDENTIFYING BODY 

 

The Solano County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s help in identifying a body discovered just 

outside of Vacaville. On Tuesday 07-09-14, just after 3:00 a.m., the Solano County Sheriff’s Office 

received a 911 call reporting a structure fire in the 6700 block of Pleasants Valley Road. Fire personnel 

and deputies responded to the area and found a storage shed and items stacked next to the shed fully 

engulfed with fire. 

 

In the process of extinguishing the fire, the body of a partially burned male adult was located within 

the area. Solano County Detectives have classified the case as a homicide and are requesting the 

public’s assistance in identifying the body. The body is that of a white or Hispanic male, with several 

tattoos. Due to the condition of the body, many of the tattoos cannot be identified. The victim does 

have a large tattoo on his back of a dog smoking either a cigar or a pipe and some writings between his 

shoulders at the base of his neck. 

 

Anyone who may know the identity of the victim is asked to contact the Solano County Sheriff’s 

Office Investigations Bureau at 707-784-7050 or Solano County Sheriff’s Office Dispatch at  

707-421-7090. Callers may remain anonymous by calling Crime Stoppers at 707-644-STOP 

 (707-644-7867).   
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